Dear Prof. Lukacs:

At the suggestion of my friend, Dr. Annette Rubenstein, I am mailing you under separate cover today an anthology on EXISTENTIALISM VERSUS MARXISM: Conflicting Views on Humanism, which has recently been published in New York. I edited and wrote an introduction for the volume.

It contains an excerpt from your noted work on that subject and references to the development of your views in the controversy.

There is today among theradical youth and in the universities a growing inverest in this subject, as I know from personal observation.

I hope you will find the volume of interest.

Sincerely,

George Novack

326 W. 19th St., New York City, NY 10011

MTA FIL. INT. Lukács Arch